
Dear House General Government Committee:
Rep. Mary Wilde, Chair
Rep. Gary Leif, Vice Chair
Rep. John Lively, Vice Chair
Rep. Barbara Smith Warner
Rep. Jack Zika

Thank you for your service to Oregon.  Please support HB 3204.  In the time of this Covid Pandemic, this basic vigilance on the use 
and import of wildlife seems a first step in prevention of further “animal to human” disease spreading.  We should not be importing 
wildlife, and certainly not without ODFW, OHA, ODA, OSP involved.  I am an advocate for all animals, and am vegan.  So I do not 
believe it is moral to use animals, and certainly find that these “wet markets” are an abhorrence.  Please keep these markets out of 
Oregon.  

Again, I thank you for your service.

Jane Bicquette
Sherwood, OR


